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THA Consulting, Inc. 

470 Norristown Road, Suite 200 

Blue Bell, PA 19422 

(484) 342-0200 
 

To:   Maria J. Rivera. City of Perth Amboy  
  Purchasing Agent  
   

RE:   Jefferson St Parking Garage Phase 3 (2024)  

(THA Project No. NBR24105.00) 

 

Date:              April 11,2024 

 

Addendum No. 2 to Bid documents, issued on March 06,2024 

 

This Addendum is hereby issued for the purpose of amending certain requirements of the 

Contract Documents dated March 06,2204, as noted hereinafter. This Addendum is hereby 

made part of and incorporated in full force as part of, and as if originally included in the Contract 

Documents.  Unless specifically noted or specified hereinafter, all work shall comply with the 

applicable provisions of the Contract Documents. Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this 

addendum on the proposal form when submitting proposals. 

 

Attachments:  

Drawings Sheets: None  

Specification Sections: A memo, related with online submission of PCWR and etc..  

Sketches:  None.   

    

1.0 General Issues and Answers to Bidder’s Questions: Not Included. 

 

Item Description 

  

 
2.0 Changes to Specifications:  

 

 

 

Item Section Description 

2.1 

 

 

City of Perth 

Amboy, front 

End Spec                                                      

 

Refer to the attached memo .  

   

3.0 Changes to Drawings: Not included.  
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Drawing 
No.  

 

 

 

 

Description 
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W W W . T H A - C O N S U L T I N G . C O M  

 

  

ENCLOSED:   1. MEMO ON ONLINE SUBMISSION OF PWCR & PAYROLL CERTIFICATE.  

                        

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 

  

   

 



Governor Signs Bill Requiring Online  

PWCR & Payroll Certificates 

 
Governor Murphy signed into law S-1442/A-5345, which requires public works 

contractor registration and payroll certification for public works projects to be 

completed online. P.L. 2023, c. 138 will take effect next year on August 16, 2024. 

The new law will require contractors to complete their Public Works Contractor 

Registration electronically using an online form from the Department of Labor. The 

form will also include a certification for the Registered Apprenticeship program. 

In addition, the new law requires that the Department of Labor provide a web based 

secure process for the online submission of certified payroll records and a secure 

process for the inspection of those records, in full and without redaction, by the public 

body awarding the contract, any other party to the lease or agreement to the lease to 

which the public work is done and the Commissioner of Labor. Department of Labor 

will be required to post the certified payroll records to their website, however, the 

addresses and social security numbers of the workers will be redacted. 

Until the City registers with the NJ Wage Hub all contractors and subcontractors will 

be required to submit certified payroll records to the Purchasing Agent within 10 days 

from the date the employees were paid their wages. The certification must be the 

original, unredacted certified payroll record. 

This new law will take effect on August 16, 2024. 

 


